

September 21, 2022

MEMO

To: Members of GSQN NOLA, LLC

From: Jeffrey M. Turner

After LCMC Health withdrew their employed PCPs from GSQN-NOLA, LLC it solicited community-based PCPs to withdraw as well. This decoupled attribution and based on their existing governance eliminated the ability to add providers or any contracting activity as a clinically integrated network.

For the 2022 performance year there are no longer any value based contracts i.e. BCBSLA active for GSQN-NOLA, LLC.

We do not at this time have any additional information from LCMC Health to share.